
 

 

 
 
 

BSc (Hons) Degree Podiatry 
Values Based Interview  
 
 
We are delighted that you have chosen to apply for the BSc (Hons) Degree Podiatry course.  
 
 

Interview Session 
 
What you can expect in your interview  
 
You are expected to provide a five minute PowerPoint presentation on the topic ‘Why Podiatry?’  
Please bring this on the day, on a memory stick, and also email a copy to 
esther.sabin@bmet.ac.uk no later than 5 pm the day before your interview. 
 
Be prepared to talk about the topic ‘what does compassion mean to you?’ for approximately 5 
minutes.  To enable you to do this we would like you to bring with you an item/object to help 
demonstrate your explanation.  
 
Please can you confirm you can attend this interview no later than 5 working days before 
your interview by emailing esther.sabin@bmet.ac.uk & headmissions@bmet.ac.uk. 
 

 
How to prepare for your values based interview day 
 
Please ensure you bring the following documentation with you to the interview: 
 

 Original Certificate or Results Slip or Transcript, if already obtained, as evidence of: 
o Degree Level Certificate (if applicable) 
o Level 3 and above qualifications (for example, A Level, BTEC Extended Diploma, 

HNC/D and Access to HE Diploma) 
o Level 2 English Language or Literacy (for example, GCSE) 
o Level 2 Mathematics or Numeracy (for example, GCSE) 

 

 Evidence of Proof of Identity - a valid passport or photo driving license. 

 
 An item/object for the compassion element of your interview. 

 

 Your five minute PowerPoint presentation on a memory stick. 
 
 

Finance information  
 
The Government offers a wide range of student financial support in the form of grants, loans and 
university/higher education institution bursaries.  If you’re going into higher education, you can 
apply for financial support from the government through Student Finance England.  The main 
sources of help available are grants which have to be repaid. 
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To ensure you have all the information you need to work out what financial support you may be 
eligible for and how you get it please visit the Student Finance England website, 
www.gov.uk/student-finance, or contact them on 0300 100 0607. 
 
We look forward to meeting you at your values based interview.  If in the meantime you have any 
questions about your application please email esther.sabin@bmet.ac.uk. 
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